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Minutes for water meeting District 11A — Eight mile and Bailey Creeks
2016

Garth Monroe brought the meeting to order at 1:00 PM March 1* 2016.
Water users in attendance — Dusty Moore, Erick Harris, Cheryl Harris, Robin Monroe, and Garth Monroe.

The meeting started with a nomination for secretary. Cheryl nominated Garth and Robin seconded. The
vote was unanimous.

The budget for 2016 was reviewed by all in attendance and the amount of 410.00 for the year was
agreed on. Cheryl made the motion that the budget be adopted, Dusty seconded and the vote was
unanimous.

Water master will receive 60.00 for the year with a 20.00 callout fee.
The secretary will receive 50.00 for the year.
Work mans compensation insurance is 300.00.

A nomination for this years water master was made by Robin for Garth. Cheryl seconded. The vote was
unanimous.

It was decided by all in attendance that we do not need an advisory committee because of the cost to
get Works man comp insurance on all on the committee.

All water users have agreed that when work need to be done to a ditch, all water users on that ditch
must agree on the work to be done, agree on who does the work, and agree on the cost of the work
before any work can be done.

The water users in District 11A are charge on the amount of water owned. Not the amount of water
used.

Erick proposed that the meeting come to a close. Cheryl seconded. The meeting adjourned at 1:25 PM.



